
The name of the Commission on People with Disabilities should be consistent throughout the 
ordinances. 
 
Page 1, Section 1, paragraph 4 should read: 
 

“Owner’s liability for parking without special plates or identification card in area 
reserved for people with disabilities.” 
 

Page 2, Section 4, subsection (2.), last line should read: 
 

“. . . an employee because of he/she has a disability.” 
 

Page 2, Section 5, subsection (10), starting at line 7 should read: 
 

“. . . colors, organizations and fields of endeavor, all sexual orientations, people 
with disabilities, and shall be committed to the principle of equal opportunities.” 
 

Page 5, Section 16, subsection (e.), starting at line 5 should read: 
 

“. . . certain parking violations involving parking reserved for people with 
disabilities and misuse of parking privileges for people with disabilities.” 
 

Page 6, Section 17, subsection (d.), line 10 should read: 
 

“. . .  his/her own expense.  Should the retired person or person with a disability 
die prior to the . . .” 
 

Page 7, Section 22, subsection (f.) should read: 
 

“No vending equipment or vending activities shall be permitted adjacent to any 
truck, freight or passenger loading zone or adjacent to any parking space for 
people with disabilities or loading zone for people with disabilities.” 
 

Page 8, Section 28, Subsection (t), line 1 should read: 
 

“Any parking space for a person with a disability which is required to be provided 
. . .” 
 

Page 8, Section 28, Subsection (t), line 8 should read: 
 

“. . . with a physical disability, shall be provided a sign designating parking for 
people with disabilities which meets the standards as specified . . .” 
 

Page 9, Section 34, Subsection (vi.) is inconsistent with the language in Section 32, Subsection 
(2..)  The Executive Committee recommends that this subsection be referred back to the 
Commission on People with Disabilities for their review. 



 
Page 10, Section 37, Subsection (m) should be modified to read: 
 

“Other graphics specifically authorized by laws of the State of Wisconsin, 
including but not limited to graphics designating access and parking for people 
with disabilities, gasoline price graphics and warning graphics placed upon utility 
poles and structures.” 


